
Date: 2025-07-29
First Name: Monica
Last Name: Saucedo
Title: N/a
Organization: Self
Address: 
City: Lytle
State: TX
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
I feel that the Texas districts are
already drawn in favor of the
republican party. The purpose of
this redistricting is to allow for
more seats of that same party while
taking away seats in the democratic
party. The republican party seems to
have issue with becoming unpopular
and know that cheating is the only
way they may hold on to power. This
party does not have credibility to
stand on its own and must use
underhanded tactics to get what they
want.
I do not agree with the proposed
redistricting plan. It is
unnecessary and further
gerrymander's the state of Texas.
This plan is not in the best
interest of Texas, but instead for
those who cannot win an honest
election.




